Lopez-Cooper, Yvette

From: Raeanne Passantino <raeanne@allianceforhope.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 10:16 AM

To: Lopez-Cooper, Yvette

Cc: Casey Gwinn; Gael Strack; Natalia Aguirre

Subject: Affiliation Status

Hi Yvette,

Thank you for your time on the phone this morning. As mentioned in our conversation, due to
my review of your submitted documentation, and independent research, | regret to inform you
that we cannot continue to affiliate the San Diego Family Justice Center under our national
Family Justice Center Alliance. If you would like to attempt to regain status as an Affiliated
Center, we are willing to work with you. This would include conducting a Snapshot review of
the Center at no cost and make recommendations for all issues that must be adequately
addressed to restore the affiliation status of the San Diego Family Justice Center. Please let
us know if you are interested in this process.

Best,
Raeanne

Raeanne Passantino

Assistant Director, Family Justice Center Alliance
Alliance for HOPE International

101 W. Broadway, Suite 1770

San Diego, CA 92101

(888) 511-3522, Ext. 714

(619) 236-9551, Ext. 714
racanne@allianceforhope.com
www.allianceforhope.com

www.familviusticecenter.org
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